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Dear Parent/Carer 

Parents/Carers’ Forum 

At Landau Forte Academy QEMS, we are always trying to improve the way in which we communicate 
and work with parents and carers. We know just how valuable your feedback, ideas and expertise 
are to the academy and so we are currently undertaking a review of how we engage with you and 
increase your involvement in school life as part of our new Parents/Carers’ Forum. 
 
The objectives of the Parents/Carers' Forum are: 
 
 To support the behaviours, progress, attainment and welfare of all students 
 To provide a channel for communication between the academy and parents/carers  
 To deploy the wide range of professional expertise and skills of parents/carers as volunteers for 

school activities such as after school clubs, motivational speakers, work experience placements 
and other activities 

 To consider and recommend future innovations and ideas 
 To seek positive feedback and identify areas of further improvement from parents/carers on 

developments such as Show my Homework, Go4Schools, Home School Contracts, Positive 
Behaviours Policy etc. 

 
All up-to-date letters from QEMS staff about important information, events and parents’ evenings 
etc. will also be accessible via our Forum.  
 
We would like to invite you all to complete the attached questionnaire so that we can begin to 
understand which parents and families can and would be keen to support some of our additional, 
extracurricular opportunities at QEMS. This might include helping students with their reading, careers 
guidance or one-off workshops on new skills.   
 
For those who would like to get involved, please could you complete the questionnaire attached and 
return to the academy office by Monday 5th June for the attention of Grace Powell. You can also 
email Grace Powell PA to the Interim Senior Associate Principal GPOWELL@lfatq.org.uk or phone 
the academy if you would like further information. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Mrs M Wood  
Interim Senior Associate Principal  
 

mailto:GPOWELL@lfatq.org.uk
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Parent Questionnaire 
 

Student  Year  

Parent  Contact No  

 

 Yes No If yes, please write more information here 

Could you support any of our 
students with improving their 
reading? 

   

Could you support any of our 
students with improving their 
Maths? 

   

Could you offer any of our 
students work experience? 

   

Could you offer any language 
support to the students at our 
school – for example French? 

   

Do you have any creative skills 
and would you be willing to 
come in to school and offer 
small workshops? For 
example; in Art, DT creative 
writing and so on 

   

Could you offer any careers 
talks for our students? 

   

Do you have any website skills 
and would you like to help 
develop our site? 

   

Would you be able to support 
charity work within our school? 

   

Would you like to be part of 
developing a parent 
newsletter? 

   

Would you like to help us drive 
improvements and new 
initiatives in our academy? 

   

Would you like to offer a 
motivational speaker session 
at our assembly or talk about 
your career with our  
Y10/11 students? 

   

Any other suggestions?    

 
Thank you for completing our questionnaire. Please return to our academy office by Monday 5th June 2017 
FAO of Grace Powell or email Grace Powell PA to the Interim Senior Associate Principal 
GPOWELL@lfatq.org.uk 


